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Comments: Thank you for opening the project for public comment. I'd like to register my support for keeping

recreation access open as much as possible throughout the duration of the project. I ski at least twice per week

at the Cabin Creek Sno-Park throughout the winter, and occasionally visit other sno-Parks as well. My

experience is that all Snoqualmie Pass sno-parks get very heavy use, so it would be a major negative impact if

the Gold Creek one were closed for an entire winter, let alone for multiple winters. Also, each sno-park offers

different things. The Gold Creek one is best for snowshoeing, the Hyak one is best for people who want to rent

equipment, the Crystal Springs one is best for dogs and beginner skiers, and the Cabin Creek one is best for

more serious skiers. Closing the Gold Creek sno-park would displace a lot of snowshoers to the other sno-parks,

which they are not well designed for. So, please support winter recreation at Snoqualmie Pass as much as

possible!


